
 

 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Assistant General Counsel 

1407 W. North Temple, Suite 320 
Salt Lake City, UT 84116 

801.220.4050 
801.220.3299 Fax 

 
August 9, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONICA FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
  
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84110 
 
Attn:  Mr. Gary Widerburg 
          Commission Secretary 
 
Re:     Notice Pursuant to Utah Code Ann. § 54-17-502(6)(b) 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 

Pursuant to Utah Code Ann. § 54-17-502(6)(b), Rocky Mountain Power hereby advises 
the Public Service Commission of Utah that Rocky Mountain Power reasonably anticipates that 
it will acquire at least one renewable resource during the year 2017. Pursuant to ORS 757.370, 
the Oregon Photovoltaic Capacity Standard, the Company reasonably expects to acquire a small 
solar project that would come into service during 2017. If acquired, the size of the solar resource 
is anticipated to be two megawatts or less and is situs-assigned to Oregon. While the Company 
does not anticipate it will acquire any additional renewable resources at this time, the Company 
may acquire renewable resources in 2017 if the right opportunity arises. 
 

Please feel free to direct any inquiries regarding this matter to Bob Lively, at  
(801) 220-4052, or, myself at the number indicated above. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Assistant General Counsel 
Rocky Mountain Power 
 
cc: R. Jeff Richards 
 Jeff Larsen 
 Joelle Steward 


